Parks, Jeff@Waterboards

From: Marilyn Whitcher <marilynwhitcher@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 9:50 AM

To: Parks, Jeff@Waterboards

Subject: Pinecrest Lake Water Levels

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

We agree with the Friends of Pinecrest concerning the water level. The absolute minimum should be
5604 for all the reasons stated in their letter to you.

Sincerely,

Jack and Marilyn Whitcher
Pinecrest Permittees



